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Subject - No fees, unlimited changes' policy discontinuation 

 
 
Dear Travel Trade Partner, 
 
We would like to remind you that, Gulf Air ‘no fees, unlimited changes’ 
Covid policy (Sales Talk 1049) will expire on 31st May 2022.  
 
Tickets issued prior to 1st Jun 2022, regardless of the travel date, will continue 
to be eligible for the no fees policy (as per Sales Talk 1049). 
 
Any ticket issuance from 1st June 2022 normal fare conditions will apply. 
 
Please note no waivers will be approved.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


